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28th March, 2025 

Mr. John Paul O’Shea., T.D., 

Dáil Éireann, 

Dublin 2 

PQ ref 11432/25 

"To ask the Minister for Health for an update on the development of a primary care centre 

(details supplied); and if she will make a statement on the matter.” 
Details supplied:  Kanturk Primary Care Centre, Kanturk, Co Cork 

Dear Deputy O’Shea,  

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 

Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 

HSE Capital and Estates met with the developers regarding progress on the proposed development of 
the Primary Care Centre in Kanturk.  

The developer has informed Capital and Estates that they are unable to proceed with the development 
under the previous agreed terms and conditions. The  Kanturk PCC will be re-tendered via the e-tender 

process in the coming months.    

If I can be of any further assistance please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely, 

_____________________ 

Mari O’Donovan 
Interim Head of Service - Primary Care, 

HSE South West  


